NEW CAROLS ror
CHRISTMAS...

BERKHAMSTED
CHORAL
SOCIETY

Saturday 18 September 9.30am - 5pm

Churchill Hall, Berkhamsted

Come and learn new Christmas carols at a FREE workshop,

followed by an in

formal concert,

and get into the festive spirit early this year!

You're a singer. Or a conductor. Or a choir leader. Or a teacher.
And you're planning your Christmas concert. Wouldn't it be a
pleasure to have some new music to include? Something a little bit
different, to reinvigorate your singers, and make your audience sit
up and take notice.

Sound good?

Then come and join Berkhamsted Choral Society and their conductor
Graham Wili for a fun, intensive workshop exploring a collection
of carols by contemporary composer Chris Williams, written over
the last 30 years and newly published as Nowell! Nowell! Scores
will be provided for use during the workshop - and, of course, to
purchase afterwards if you wish, along with a CD recorded earlier
this year. PLUS - meet the composer: Chris Williams himself will

be there on the day.

“Different, vibrant, well written and uncomplicated... | warmly
encourage choirs to look carefully at what is on offer here.”

Paul Trepte, Director of Music, Ely Cathedral

“Chris Williams' carols are always very popular with our audiences
and are exceptionally well written for voices, making them very
attractive to the singers.”

Mark Perry, Beaford Chamber Choir, Devon

Don’'t miss the opportunity to discover a valuable new
Christmas resource for your school, church or choir - and
enjoy a wonderful day’s singing...

To register, or for more info, email carolsforchristmas@gmail.com or
call Julia Boyce on 01442 384324.

Graham Wili Conductor

Berkhamsted Choral Society is
delighted to be able to offer this
event free, in partnership with the
BBC's Choral Ambition project
which has provided the funding.
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